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Lisa Estrin <lisa.m.estrin@multco.us>

T2-2021-14981 
1 message

Audrey Yoo <audrysmile@gmail.com> Thu, Apr 21, 2022 at 9:18 AM
To: "lisa.m.estrin@multco.us" <lisa.m.estrin@multco.us>
Cc: Sungwook Choi <sungwook777@gmail.com>

Dear Lisa,

I would like to provide my comments regarding Case File: T2-2021-14981.

I have significant environmental concern (SEC-h) about making changes in this farm area.  Our family have lived next to
this space for the past 6+ years and know that this area is many wildlife’s habitats including animals like deers, chayotes,
many kinds of birds including owls, plants, insects and many more. Making this space as a dwelling space would result in
further extinction of wildlife habitats.

Regards,
Kyoungyo Yoo
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